Rochefeller

14th February 1929.

Dr. Richard M. Pearce, The Rockefeller Foundation, 61, Broadway, NEW YORK,

Dear Dr. Pearce,

Could you conveniently discuss neurological investigation with me on Monday, February 25th? Any hour you select will be satisfactory to me. If another day will be more convenient, please let me know and I will come then.

Whether the Trustees of the Foundation would be willing to consider a comprehensive plan or not, I should like very much to have the opportunity of discussing the matter with you.

Yours very sincerely,

Wilder Penfield.

WGP/HL.